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The new bus service timetable and cuts to the available buses to city has had. Great impact 
on me and my family. My commute to the city for work is now some days 2@ minutes 
longer and the same for the commute home. This is not progress. 
I care about the environment and do make an effort to use public transport both for 
commute to work and as a family for leisure during the weekend. However with infrequent 
services and cuts to busses and often long waits in transfer or inactive tram service, has 
meant that we as a family use our car more both for work and leisure. 


